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Dr Greg Warren is pleased to join CPOC as the Fellow for 2022-2023. Greg is a registrar 
training in south west England. On completing a post graduate medical degree at Imperial 
College London, Greg worked in north east London before moving to Devon to complete his 
anaesthetic training. His special interests include perioperative care, vascular anaesthesia 
and sustainable healthcare.   

“The move towards exceptional perioperative care requires breaking down traditional silos of 
work in order to deliver a cohesive care pathway and a partnership with patients. I am 
delighted to have been appointed as CPOC fellow for the forthcoming year and look 
forward to contributing to improving patient care, empowering workforces and reducing 
waste.” 


